
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Education 

REGION III 
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN 

DIVISION ADVISORY 
No. 253,          s. 2025 

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Chief Education Supervisors 
Education Program Supervisors  
Public Schools District Supervisors 
Public Secondary School Heads 
Learner Government Programs Advisers and Officers 
Youth for the Environment in Schools Organization President 
All Others Concerned   

In reference to Division Memorandum No. 367, s. 2025, titled “Division KaSaLi 
Camp 2025”, this Office hereby informs all concerned that the said activity, originally 
scheduled on October 3-4, 2025, at Mariveles National High School - Alion, is 
cancelled until further notice. 

Further, the cancellation is due to the impact of Typhoon Paulo. In light of this, 
the postponement is deemed necessary to ensure that all participants can take part 
in the activity under safer and more favorable conditions. 

A new schedule for the conduct of the Division KaSaLi Camp 2025 shall be 
issued through a separate Advisory once circumstances permit and preparations are 
finalized. 

Immediate and wide dissemination of this advisory to all concerned is desired. 

 CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V 
        Schools Division Superintendent 

Encl.: as stated 
SO15/RMI 
October 2, 2025 

October 2, 2025


